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January 14, 2025 
 
The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi The Honorable Nadine K. Nakamura 
President and Members of the Senate Speaker and Members of the 
Thirty-First State Legislature House of Representatives 
State Capitol, Room 409 Thirty-First State Legislature 
Honolulu, HI  96813 State Capitol, Room 431 
 Honolulu, HI  96813 
 
Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Nakamura, and Members of the Legislature: 
 
In accordance with HRS 134-87(b)(3), which is related to the possession and use of electric control 
devices, the Kauaʻi Police Department is submitting the following report covering the 2024 calendar year 
(January 1, 2024 – December 31, 2024): 
 

1.  Total number of TASER Conducted Energy Weapons in custody and control as of December 31, 
2024:  138 TASERS 

 
2. Total number of TASER discharges for the 2024 calendar year:  9 TASER Deployments 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact Lieutenant Kevin Gras of the Office of Professional 
Standards at (808) 241-1606 or kgras@kauai.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
TODD G. RAYBUCK 
Chief of Police 
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